
2020.3.７ Nagoya University 

 

To All Nagoya University Students Regarding Overseas Travel 

Due to the spread of the novel coronavirus, Nagoya University is implementing the following 

regulations to protect students and other members of the community. We ask for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

●  Please cancel or postpone any overseas travel 
 Should overseas travel be absolutely necessary, make sure to: 

①Input your data into the overseas travel database 

https://tokou.iee.nagoya-u.ac.jp/ (available only in Japanese) 
②Notify your school/department by printing and submitting the overseas travel notification form 

from the travel database  

③ Japanese citizens only - Register in “tabireji” 

https://www.ezairyu.mofa.go.jp/tabireg/index.html (available only in Japanese).  

If you travel through a Nagoya University study abroad program, please contact your supervisor. 

 

● Should you be infected with the novel coronavirus and be unable to 

return to Japan, contact your school/department and the Student 

Exchange Division immediately（corona@adm.nagoya-u.ac.jp）. 

 

● Students entering Japan from a country with a Travel Advisory and 

Warning must quarantine themselves at home for two weeks. 
“Countries with a Travel Advisory and Warning” are those the Ministry of Foreign Affairs identifies 

in the Level 2 (avoid non-essential travel) or higher category at risk of infectious disease.        

https://www.anzen.mofa.go.jp/masters/tawinfectiousdiseases.html 

Level 1 (exercise caution),  Level 2 (avoid non-essential travel),   

Level 3 (avoid all travel),   Level 4 (evacuate and avoid all travel) 

Students should follow all policies implemented by the Japanese Government. As of March 6, 

anyone entering Japan from China or South Korea must enter a designated quarantine facility for 

two weeks and refrain from using public transportation. 

 

● If there is an urgent procedure that must be completed while you are 

quarantined or at home, please contact your school/department by 

phone or email. 
Nagoya University and its schools will consider the situation and respond as flexibly as possible.  

Contact information for the Educational Affairs Division 

http://en.nagoya-u.ac.jp/admissions/schools/index.html  

 

 

For further information about Nagoya University and the novel coronavirus,  

please click the following link. (The English website is under construction.) 

http://www.nagoya-u.ac.jp/info/covid-19.html#single-title 

  



 

Updated as of March 7, 2020.  

 

Below are countries and regions Japan has designated as Level 2 and higher, associated with the novel 

coronavirus (all information is Japanese only) 

 

China (including Hong Kong and Macao) 

https://www.anzen.mofa.go.jp/info/pchazardspecificinfo_2020T025.html#ad-image-0  

https://www.anzen.mofa.go.jp/info/pchazardspecificinfo_2020T026.html#ad-image-0  

 

South Korea 

https://www.anzen.mofa.go.jp/info/pchazardspecificinfo_2020T047.html#ad-image-0  

 

Northern Italy (Lombardy) 

https://www.anzen.mofa.go.jp/info/pchazardspecificinfo_2020T048.html#ad-image-0 

 

Iran 

https://www.anzen.mofa.go.jp/info/pchazardspecificinfo_2020T039.html#ad-image-0  

 

Information about the novel coronavirus from Nagoya International Center may also be helpful. 

  https://www.nic-nagoya.or.jp/en/news-events/notice/2020/01281730.html  

https://www.nic-nagoya.or.jp/en/news-events/assets_c/R020304English.pdf  

 


